
 
Falconears 

 
If you love to sing and are a good citizen in grades 3-5 at Flint Springs, you could be a great 
candidate for Falconears, our after school extra-curricular choir. This hard working auditioned 
group continues to grow and thrive at Flint Springs. There is a $5.00 fee to help defray cost of 
music and incidentals. Our performances vary every year determined by the number of 
invitations we get that fit into our practice and performance schedule. We practice weekly 
from August through mid April on Mondays until 3:45. Parents or designated adults are required 
to pick students up in a timely fashion each week at 3:45. Three late pick-ups can result in 
removal from this group. 
 
Each rehearsal builds on the next so great attendance is expected and required to stay in this 
select group. Three unexcused absences can take you out of the group. Obviously, illness and 
appointments are excused if reported to Mrs. Holzheuer.  
 
The Falconears have already auditioned to sing the National Anthem at Home Basketball Games 
and for narration for our upcoming Veterans Day Program, November 10th at 8:30 in the 
morning. This ambitious group is 64 strong this year. Auditions are held each spring for 
students interested. New students to Flint Springs have the opportunity to audition in August 
before the group starts. 
 
We have a service-learning project each November that we take part in called The Huntington 
Christmas Extravaganza which supports Upwards Sports and Cheerleading and Blessings in a 
Backpack. This years date will be announced soon, and it is always on a Saturday morning. 
 
The Falconears perform a Disney Musical each year for our students, their parents, and often 
in the community as well. We are busy working on our performance skills now in preparation for 
our Veteran’s Day Program. Our musical will be performed in April - the musical and dates of 
performances to be announced soon. 
 
Please mark your calendars for the first performance for our Parents and Veterans of our 
community. This program is November 10th at 8:30 a.m. in the Flint Springs Gymnasium. All 
Flint Springs students will be a part of this inspirational program, and we know you will 
want to attend! 


